
Highway Superintendent Appointment 
Dec 11, 2013 
 

 

At the Town of Sherman Board meeting, Tuesday, 12/10/13 the board selected Bob Lepper to fill 
the position of Town of Sherman Highway Superintendent. In that position Bob will be 
coordinating the road crew and in charge of town roads. If you have any questions regarding 
roads you can call Bob at 715-583-4564. The highway superintendent position was set aside 
about four of five years ago and was reactivated by the board at an earlier meeting. 

 


